
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

University of Calcutta 
 

 
Est/211/52A         Dated: 04.03.2016 

 
URGENT NOTICE 

 
 

It is notified to all applicants against advertisement No. EST/290/39A dated 03.09.2015 that due 

to unavoidable circumstances, the interview for the post of Controller of Examinations which 

was scheduled to be held on 07.03.2016) at 1 P.M the IFFS meeting room at Alipore Campus 

(4th Floor), Sahid Khudiram SikshaPrangan,1,Reformatory Street, Kolkata-700027 has been 

postponed.  The revised date of interview will be informed later on. 

 

Inconvenience caused is deeply regretted.  

 

 

Assistant Registrar 


